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We have an intermittent radio at our Syston Mast which is the main feed to the East

Goscote mast. Unfortunately, due to health and safety we are unable to swap this out until

Saturday 22nd of March. The link currently goes off at around 4am most mornings, we have

implemented a restart over mobile sim solution to support this and expect users not to be

affected. 

As part of a major upgrade, we will be upgrading the main mast controller and migrating all

users over to this controller. This will support multiple connection failovers. We will then

over the coming 2 weeks upgrading the links at the mast and St Georges Park mast. We will

try to keep disruption to a minimum but do envisage multiple outages during this time. 
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